
 
 Chai pe Charcha: A Thought-Provoking Discussion on Humanitarian Perspectives  
On 19th March, the Humanities & Sciences Department recently organized a program 
titled Chai pe Charcha, a debate-like event aimed at discussing crucial humanitarian 
perspectives such as responsibility, tolerance, well-being, and compassion. The event 
served as a platform for participants to reflect on the role of individuals in shaping a 
compassionate and responsible society.  
The program was graced by distinguished personalities, including Chairman Dr. Palle 
Venkata Krishna Kishore, Principal Dr. Bandi Ramesh Babu, and Administrative 
Officer Manohar Sir, who actively participated in the discussions. All the faculty 
members contributed their valuable insights, enriching the conversation. Dr. Lakshmi 
Narsappa, the convenor of the event, ensured the smooth conduct of the program, 
facilitating a productive exchange of ideas. 


